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Carrier Notification     
SN91084200 
 
Date: August 19, 2004 
 
To: Competitive Local Exchange Carriers (CLEC) 
 
Subject: CLECs – (Documentation/Guides) – REVISION to SN91084188 - Update to the BellSouth 

Local Ordering Handbook (LOH) Version 16.0b, New Local Service Ordering Guide 6 
(LSOG 6) and EDI Local Mechanization Specifications 6 (ELMS 6) for Release 16.0 

 
This is to advise that Carrier Notification letter SN91084188, originally posted on August 3, 2004, has 
been revised to remove references to Change Control Process (CCP) No. 1957 from the letter and 
attachment and to update the description of CCP No.1977. 
 
Please review the revised letter and attachments for details.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY JERRY HENDRIX 
 
Jerry Hendrix – Assistant Vice President 
BellSouth Interconnection Services 
 
 
 

http://interconnection.bellsouth.com/notifications/carrier/carrier_pdf/91084188.pdf

